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For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION
INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) IN REGION Il

CHEDRO-lIl MEMORANDUM
No. |50 , series of 2024

Subject : CONDUCT OF SCOPING STUDY ON THE OFFERING OF LIFELONG
LEARNING AND MICROCREDENTIALS PROGRAMS OF PHILIPPINE HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS

Date : July 26, 2024

This has reference to the Memorandum from the Office of the Executive Director (MOED) No.
571, series of 2024, “Conduct of Scoping Study on the Offering of Lifelong Learning and
Microcredentials Programs of Philippine Higher Education Institutions (HEls).”

The Technical Working Group (TWG) for Lifelong Learning seeks to gather relevant
information to:
1. Explore the evolving trends in lifelong learning, especially in the context of higher
education reforms including microcredentials;
2. Provide an overview of the current lifelong learning programs implemented by HEIs;
and
3. Propose policies which will serve as the HEIs' guide in developing and implementing
lifelong learning programs.

Relative to this, one (1) official representative from each HEI (i.e. Vice President for
Academic Affairs, Dean and/or Program Head) is requested to participate in the said survey

which may be accessed through this link: https://forms.gle/x7u1he1dbVAzBAGr9 on or
before Thursday, August 1, 2024.

Should there be any queries/clarifications, the concerned staff may directly send an email to
lifelong.opsd@ched.gov.ph.

For everyone’s support and cooperation.

DR. LORA L. YUSI
Director IV
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